
 
 
 
 

 
 

Date Speaker Description Chairperson/Committee 

13th October Activity Birthday Night  

20th October Brown Brothers Wine presentation  

27th October Iain Uren Presentation of his recent trip  

3rd November No Meeting   

10th November Resilient Youth   
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guests, family and friends are very welcome.   
PLEASE book them in by contacting Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225      
 

The following is our upcoming program. Meetings are at the Chelsea RSL unless otherwise stated. 

Club President:  Ian Button 

President Elect:  Peter Batten 

Club Secretary:   Greg Caughey 

Treasurer:  Peter Washington 

Club Contact:  Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225 

RI President:         K.R. “Ravi” Ravindran 

Bulletin 2966 October 11, 2015 

Message from the President 
 
Hi folks, 
  
Steven Haby, Branch Coordinator at Chelsea Library gave us a fascinating insight last Tuesday into the 
workings of our local library, and the plans they have for the future. He explained the value of their presence 
and the immense need for literacy in the local area. The links between education and a successful life has 
been well proven over many years. It is interesting and logical that Steve said that the library will become a 
focal point of the community, sensibly located amongst medical, social and other services, making it a natural 
and convenient place for local people to meet. Libraries are very much about connections. Indeed, they 
always have been. 
  
I forgot to give a huge thank you Peter Batten and Kevin and Liz and Lynn in the previous newsletter for all 
the hard work they put into making our Footy Trivia night such a success. I heard one Collingwood supporter 
say that she left the meeting with a sore face from laughing so much. Well done people! 
  
This week we will celebrate our 61st Birthday, and we will hear a bit about the history of our club. It's been a 
long and mostly happy journey from 1954 to the present. Come along and help us enjoy a night of 
reminiscing and learning about our past. Even though we can only live life forwards, we can often only 
understand it by looking backwards at it from time to time. And we will present a cheque to the Winter 
Warmers for their outstanding efforts at our Farmers Market over the last few months. 
  
Hope to see you on Tuesday evening, 
  
Best wishes 
Ian 



 

 
 
 
 
ROTARY’S MOTTO 
IS “SERVICE ABOVE 
SELF”  
The object of Rotary is to 
encourage and foster the 
ideal of service as a 
basis of worthy 
enterprise and, in 
particular, to encourage 
and foster: 
 
FIRST: The development 
of acquaintance as an 
opportunity for service. 
 
SECOND: High ethical 
standards in business 
and professions, the 
recognition of the 
worthiness of all useful 
occupations, and the 
dignifying of each 
Rotarian’s occupation as 
an opportunity to serve 
society. 
 
THIRD: The application 
of the ideal of service in 
each Rotarian’s 
personal, business and 
community life. 
 
FOURTH: The 
advancement of 
international 
understanding, goodwill 
and peace through a 
world fellowship of 
business and 
professional persons 
united in the ideal of 
service. 

 

 
 

 
 
Lowe Construction is proud to host their annual Dinner & Charity Auction this  
October. Tickets will sell fast, act now to avoid disappointment. 
 
DATE Friday 16th October 2015 7.00pm – 11.30pm 
 
VENUE Longbeach Hotel Chelsea, 380 Nepean Highway, Chelsea 
 
DRESS Lounge Suit (NO DENIM) 
 
COST $150.00 includes canapés, Two course dinner & beverages 
 
For more information or to book, please call our office on (03) 9587 8400 or 
email mailto:michele@lowecon.com.au 
 
Proudly Supporting Camp Awakenings, Mens Shed & the Arrowsmith Program.  

Please take note: 
 
John and Eunice Rooke’s home number is 9772-6524. It seems 
some of the digits were reversed in the earlier announcement of 
their new number. 

tel:(03)%209587%208400
mailto:michele@lowecon.com.au


 



 

October 
 

 INDUCTIONS 
   Topsy Petchey 28/10/1997 

Barry McArtney  28/10/1997 
John Rooke PHF 11/10/2004 

          
 BIRTHDAYS      
       Nick Vinocuroff  9th 

  

Student interviews at Parkdale Secondary College 
 
Every year the Rotary Club of Mordialloc holds interviews for students at Parkdale Secondary 
College, aimed at assessing how well the students have planned their studies and careers, and how 
they are realistically progressing. This year they will be interviewing 230 students between 9am 
and noon on Wednesday the 18th of November, and Bob Travers, their Youth Director, has asked 
our club if we would like to help. Bob says they need 40 interviewers altogether, but he doesn't 
expect to fill this requirement purely with Rotarians. He says a list of suggested questions will be 
provided which will give interviewers a guide to asking questions which will help the students assess 
their preparations for their career, be it professional or trade or whatever (some kids just want to 
be professional surfers or PE teachers, which is fine, but they still need a PLAN). 
 
This is a wonderful experience for RYLA graduates, or even colleagues with whom you work (it can 
often introduce them to Rotary). A certain level of maturity is required, but please feel free to ask 
your friends and neighbours, work associates and relatives if they would like to spend a few hours 
to help secondary students to assess and reflect on how they have planned (or should be planning) 
for the rest of their lives. It is very rewarding and you will meet some really switched on students 
whose maturity and confidence will amaze you, whilst others will need a bit more prompting and 
convincing to believe how a few well thought out career moves, and some timely, focussed effort 
can make all the difference to their life. 
 
The students are usually well prepared (some are OVER prepared) and almost without exception 
present themselves very well for these interviews. 
 
Please contact Bob Travers directly on 0418 313 842 if you are interested and can spare a few hours 
for this project. 



 

Suggested Links: 
 

Rotary Home Page 
Rotary District 9810 
Rotary Home Exchange 
The International Travel & Hosting Fellowship 
NOVA - Vaccines - Calling the shots 
Rotary Micro Lending for Solar Power  
Rotary Down Under Magazine Archive 
Seniors Rights 
Randonneur 
People Smuggling 
Be a gift to the World 
Seth Godin 
Art Gallery NSW - Archibald History 
Bayside News 
 

Don’t forget the Farmers Market 

Contact Hans Wehmoller - hanswehmoller@gmail.com 

Time: 8am - 12:30pm 
Date: The first Saturday of each month (except January) 
Location: Sir William Fry Reserve, Nepean Highway, Highett 
Cost: $2 donation on entry 

 

 

The Weekly Newsletter of the ROTARY CLUB OF CHELSEA (INC) DISTRICT 9810 

Charter granted 11/10/1954   ABN 19057 610 183      www.chelsearotary.org.au 
P O Box 103 Chelsea Vic. 3196 

The Club meets weekly at the Chelsea RSL  Thames Prom. Chelsea Tuesday Evenings 
6.15pm for 6.45pm start 

Club Bank Details: Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000     Acc: 1424 861 33 (admin. acct.) 
 

 

http://www.rotary.org/
http://www.9810rotary.org.au/
http://rotarianhomeexchange.com/
http://www.ithf.org/
https://youtube/wqbH40Y9XJw
http://bit.ly/1NyGUsd
http://bit.ly/1UbUypN
http://seniorsrights.org.au/
http://www.melbournerandonneur.org.au/
http://ab.co/1K672vW
https://youtu.be/SQKOFsmsOLk
http://sethgodin.typepad.com/files/seth-godin-live-at-endeavor-bravery.mp3
http://www.artgallery.nsw.gov.au/prizes/archibald/history/who-was-jf-archiba
http://baysidenews.com.au/2015/07/15/getting-a-kick-out-of-helping-others/
http://www.chelsearotary.org.au/

